John T. Conway, Chairman

A.J. Eggenberger, Vice Chairman

Joseph J. DiNunno

John E. Mansfield

Jessie Hill Roberson

DEFENSE NUCLEAR FACILITIES SAFETY BOARD

625 Indiana Avenue, NW, Suite 700, Washington, D.C. 20004-2901 (202) 694-7000



January 14, 2000

Dr. Charles Carrigan Geosciences and Environmental Technologies Division Lawrence Livermore National Laboratory P. O. Box 808, L-204 Livermore, CA 94551

Dear Dr. Carrigan:

The Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board (Board) would like to thank you for your efforts in helping to make David Ralston's third-year intern assignment a success. The Board was pleased with the meaningful technical projects you assigned him to work on with the Geosciences and Environmental Technologies Division. The experience he gained with numerical modeling and field testing of flow and transport in the vadose zone will be invaluable in his work for the Board.

Sincerely,

John Y. Conway

Chairman

cc: Mr. Michael K. Hooper

Dr. C. Bruce Tarter

Dr. Dennis K. Fisher

Dr. Leland W. Younker

Dr. Kenneth J. Jackson